
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
29 November 2007 
 
 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
WESFARMERS LIMITED – LETTER TO SHAREHOLDERS 
 
Please find attached a copy of a letter from the Chairman of Wesfarmers Limited, 
Mr Trevor Eastwood, which will be sent today to Wesfarmers shareholders on the register 
as at 14 November 2007, being the record date of the final dividend.  This letter provides 
an update on the Coles transaction. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
L J KENYON 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
 
 
Enc 
 
 

 
 
 

Wesfarmers Limited, 11th Floor, “Wesfarmers House”, 40 The Esplanade, Perth, Western Australia, 6000 
GPO Box M978, Perth, Western Australia 6843.  Telephone: (08) 9327 4211. Facsimile: (08) 9327 4290 

www.wesfarmers.com.au 
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